TRI-STATE GYMNASTICS


Dear Parents:
Our end of year program will be a fun meet.  We have scheduled this meet to be held on Friday May 16th and Saturday May 17th at Tri State Gymnastics.  We will run multiple sessions over 2 days to allow for max seating and parking. We do ask that you log into the parent portal in the App and sign your child up for the meet so we can have ribbon cards ready. Please note that although you may register for a specific night that may not be the night your class will actually compete at this time but we are trying to get a number pf how many will be coming so we know how best to split the classes. Closer to the meet we will let you know which night your class will compete. 
All girls are to wear the new TSG leotard and the boys will need to wear the new TSG shirt. Hair will need to be pulled up and out of their face. No Jewelry. Make-up is not necessary.  The Order form for the new leotard and t-shirt are on the wall by the front desk and they were also passed out in class.
During the meet gymnasts may store items in a lobby cubby while competing and they may bring a bottle of water.  For those girls who use grips for bars they will want to bring those as well.  When arriving at the gym, gymnasts are to sign in and report to their coach on the gym floor, parent and spectator seating will be on the rod floor, and tumble track area. Please feel free to bring
 a chair as we do not have enough in the gym for everyone.  Coaches and helpers will direct the gymnasts to each event and to the awards program. 
During the meet all gymnast will compete a routine on each event (Vault, Bars, Beam, and Floor).  They are starting to learn these routines during class.  They will be judged and scores will be flashed.  We will be using a color coded judging system.  Blue, Red, White and Yellow.  At the end of the sessions all gymnast will be presented with their ribbon card and a medal.  
There will be no admission charge to the meet.  Please keep in mind this is a fun meet, the gymnast have worked hard this year learning new skills and routines. Not all gymnast are at the same level, however, all have accomplished many new skills and continue to work hard.
We are looking forward to this fun event and allowing the gymnast to show off their talents.  Everyone is welcome, please feel free to invite family and friends.  
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